Transit Mix Concrete Co.
REC':“'ED

July 20, 2016

JUL 212016
Ms. Amy Eschberger
Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety U‘%g‘:mm
1313 Sherman, Suite 215 -
Denver, CO 80203
Subject: Extension Request for Transit Mix Concrete Company, Hitch Rack Ranch

Quarry, M-2016-010

Dear Ms. Eschberger,

As recommended by the Colorado Department of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety (CDRMS) in
their letter dated July 19, 2016, Transit Mix Concrete Co. (TMCC) formally requests a 60-day
extension to the review period of TMCC's proposed Hitch Rack Ranch Quarry operation (M-2016-
010).

Given the complex nature of the permit application and significant volume of material to be
reviewed in order for CDRMS staff to make its recommendation, the 60-day extension is intended
to provide CORMS with the additional time needed to thoroughly review the permit documents,
moving CDRMS’ final decision date from September 4, 2016 to November 3, 2016.

This request is intended to only extend the final decision date by 60 days to accommodate the
complex nature of the permit application; TMCC does not waive the automatic approval provision
provided in Construction Materials Rule 1.4.13(1).

Please do not hesitate to contact me or our Norwest consultant, Paul Kos, if you have any
questions.

Sincerely,
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Jerald Schnabel
President
Transit Mix Concrete Company



